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MEMORANDUM 
 
To: Utah Public Service Commission 
 
From: Utah Division of Public Utilities 
  Philip Powlick 
 Energy Section 
  Abdinasir Abdulle, Technical Consultant 
  Charles Peterson, Technical Consultant 

Jamie Dalton, Utility Analyst II 
Artie Powell, Manager 

 
Date:  August 27, 2009 
 
Ref:   Docket No. 09-035-T14, Advice Filing 09-12: Schedule 37, Avoided Cost 

Purchases for Qualifying Facilities (QF).
 

RECOMMENDATION  

The Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) requests that the Public Service Commission 

(“Commission”) extend its August 27, 2009 response deadline for the review of Rocky Mountain 

Power’s (“Company”) filing of its proposed changes to Schedule 37, Avoided Cost Purchases for 

Qualifying Facilities (QF). The Division needs additional time to more thoroughly complete its 

investigation of this docket, and requests that the Commission extend the comment deadline to 

September 3, 2009. This is the same date that the Company has requested as the filing’s effective 

date. Therefore, the Division recommends that the Commission suspend the tariff for a short 

duration to accommodate the completion of the Division’s investigative work. 

 
CC:  Rea Petersen, DPU 

Jeff Larsen, RMP 
Dave Taylor, RMP 

 Michele Beck, CCS 


